
Week 5!

31/10/2023 by Karen Poole

Kia ora e te whånau

 
Wow! Hard to believe we are heading into week 5 and almost half way through the term!

 

 

REMINDER

 
Our Reunification Drill takes place on Friday!

Please be prepared! You will receive a text alert around 2:15pm

 
Please ensure you have read the information Reunification Letter.pdf

AND please be patient with us...........this is a logistically challenging exercise.

NEW WEBSITE

 
Our new website goes live tomorrow! 

www.tawhai.school.nz

 
A huge thank you to Alan Koeninger (an ex parent) who has designed our new website

for free! This is a saving of several thousands of dollars! Thank you, Alan, for being so

incredibly generous with your time and expertise.

https://assets.educa.co.nz/file/view/167b3855-bd1a-4f14-ad49-0ed9767bca20/d8aa7b29-61c7-4445-8ee7-b431e26ee137/dm?_gl=1*2su3v3*_ga*MTg3NjMwMDA4LjE2NzQ2MTIwMzc.*_ga_EJT0T33VM3*MTY5OTIyNzA4OC4xODQuMS4xNjk5MjI4NTIxLjAuMC4w


 

 

Thank you also to Rosa who has spent a lot of time uploading photos to the new site.

 
 

 

 
SAFETY ON THE ROADS

 
Last week there was a traffic accident just down from the school. Can you please

ensure you keep to the speed limit (school zones are 40 km/hour) and take extra care.

We are expecting an increase in vehicles with the new developments in the area and

want to ensure everyone is considering the safety of our tamariki and whānau.

 

 
ATHLETICS

 
Congratulations to our athletes who represented the school at the Hutt Recreation

Ground last Tuesday. We had a lot of comments from the public and other schools



 
 

 

about how well behaved our tamariki were. We are so proud that the Tawhai School

values are evident outside of the school gates.

Thank you also to Janette Page and Ryan McGarry for their support, and of course to

all our tamariki and whānau who were affected by the late return to school.

 

 

Board Hui - 6pm Tuesday 7 November

Upper Hutt Cluster Kapa Haka Festival - Wednesday 8 November

Reunification Drill - Friday 10 November

Teacher Only Day -  Friday 17 November

Leavers' Dinner - Tuesday 12 December

Library books due back - by 30 November

End of Year Assembly TBC

Last Day of the School Year - Friday 15 December 1pm



 


